
 

Friends of Willowbrook Newsletter 

          20.04.2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

‘Friends of Willowbrook’ is our Parent Teacher Association.  We work together to raise money for our school, 

through exciting and fun events.   

Friends of Willowbrook have helped to raise over £10,000 over the past few years, thanks to all of the hard work 

and dedication of our members. Some of this money has been used to purchase new playground equipment such as 

the stage and storytelling chair, our Polytunnel and repairs to our existing climbing frame.   

New Members 

Friends of Willowbrook meet regularly after school and anyone is able to attend – the more the merrier! We also 

have a page on our school website and our own Facebook page, Friends of Willowbrook, where you can find out 

about events and how you can become involved.  You can also email any ideas or suggestions to our PTA members 

at fow@willowbrook.devon.sch.uk   

We are always looking for new members and even if you are unable to help regularly, or give only a little of your 

time, we always welcome more volunteers for fresh ideas and inspiration.  If you would like to support this friendly 

group of parents and staff to plan and organise fun events for the children, or would like to find out more, your 

class teacher can point you in the right direction.   

 

School Discos and bags 2 school and letterboxing  

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our discos and donated for to our bags 2school campaign, also some 

extra money was raised from a parent organising letterboxing on Dartmoor, you helped raise £700 which will go a 

long way to helping our school.  

Quiz night  

Our next event is the quiz and chips night on the 24
th
 April 7pm to 9pm, all adults welcome, please come and join 

us and have some fun and raise money for our school, prizes for 1
st
, 2

nd
 and 3

rd
. Chip orders will be taken at the 

beginning of the evening and available during the interval. It is £10 for a table of 6.  

Future events 

We are also starting to plan our summer fete and would really love if some volunteers to help us run some things, if 

you think you might be able to spare some time on the day 6
th
 July then please let either Mrs Chenery-Sharland or 

Miss Hill know. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Friends of Willowbrook 

Dates 

Movie nights are in May 21
st
, 22

nd
, 23

rd
 and 24

th
  more details to follow!  

Summer Fete 6
th
 July  

mailto:fow@willowbrook.devon.sch.uk
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://morningstar.mu/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/PTA-Needs-you-649x500.jpg&imgrefurl=http://morningstar.mu/pta-fun-day-11th-march-2017/&docid=qG6JelBRsr_C-M&tbnid=Zw_uRj47Dy25XM:&vet=10ahUKEwjGlPb026HUAhUpJsAKHSgtDKgQMwhEKBUwFQ..i&w=649&h=500&safe=strict&bih=705&biw=1280&q=your pta needs you&ved=0ahUKEwjGlPb026HUAhUpJsAKHSgtDKgQMwhEKBUwFQ&iact=mrc&uact=8

